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This idea seems like a terrible use of money.  We have a massive meth problem on 

our streets and this will only lead to more overdoses.  We are already taxed to the 

max and are watching our streets turn into endless piles of garbage and feces all 

over.  Why pay the people who are doing this?  750$ isn’t enough to live off of, to get 

into housing.. it’s enough for drugs.  

 

Instead use any money for drug rehabs, homeless services, pod villages, lots for RVs 

so they aren’t parked by schools 

 

This is the worst idea I’ve heard from this city.  


